

President Swart Ave, Empangeni, 3880 9

035 772 7740 📞

035 772 7331 📇

info@zululandremedialcentre.co.za

www.zululandremedialcentre.co.za

Zululand Remedial Centre

1 July 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians

Please take note that a positive case has been detected at Zululand Remedial Centre, school has been closed.

The Department of Education and Department of Health have been informed and the necessary precautions have been taken.

Please inform the school via email on our school's webpage, if any cases are detected.

Stay safe.

Regards.

Mr DF Millin PRINCIPAL